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8 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Ruskington Settling In Parents Meeting – Wednesday 20 September 2023 
 
On Wednesday 20 September 2023 the Academy will be holding a Year 7 Settling In Meeting for 
parents. This meeting will give you the opportunity to meet with your child’s Form Tutor to discuss how 
the first couple of weeks have been and raise any concerns you might have. 
 
This meeting is not compulsory and so if your child has settled in well there is no need for you to 
attend. There will be a full Parents’ Evening later in the academic year when we will be able to give you 
in-depth feedback on how your child is progressing. Should you need any assistance or have any queries 
throughout the year, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Form Tutor. 
 
If you do require an appointment on Wednesday 20 September, please complete the reply slip below 
and ask your child to return it to their Form Tutor by Wednesday 13 September 2023. Once we have 
confirmed numbers we will automatically issue you an appointment time. This appointment will last 
for 5 minutes, and unfortunately the time that has been allocated to you cannot be changed. 
 
I do hope that your child has enjoyed their start to secondary school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mr J Hughes 
Student Progress Manager - Year 7 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 7 Ruskington Settling In Parents Meeting – Wednesday 20 September 2023 
 
 
Student name: …………………………………………………………………………………………. Form: ……………………………….. 
 
Appointment required: Yes 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………… Date: ……………………………….. 
   (parent/carer) 
 
Please return the reply slip to your child’s Form Tutor by Wednesday 13 September 2023. 


